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Getting the books Campbell Ap Biology 8th Edition Login now is not type of challenging means. You could not unaided going bearing in mind book buildup or library or
borrowing from your connections to get into them. This is an entirely easy means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online notice Campbell Ap Biology 8th
Edition Login can be one of the options to accompany you past having extra time.
It will not waste your time. believe me, the e-book will very heavens you other thing to read. Just invest tiny get older to approach this on-line proclamation
Campbell Ap Biology 8th Edition Login as skillfully as review them wherever you are now.

Placement® biology course. The text provides comprehensive coverage of
foundational research and core biology concepts through an evolutionary lens.
Biology for AP® Courses was designed to meet and exceed the requirements of the
College Board’s AP® Biology framework while allowing significant flexibility for
instructors. Each section of the book includes an introduction based on the AP®
curriculum and includes rich features that engage students in scientific practice
and AP® test preparation; it also highlights careers and research opportunities in
biological sciences.
Student Study Guide for Campbell's Biology Martha R. Taylor 1996-01-01
Barron's AP Biology Deborah T. Goldberg 2017-08-30 Barron’s AP Biology is one of
the most popular test preparation guides around and a “must-have” manual for
success on the Biology AP Test. In this updated book, test takers will find: Two
full-length exams that follow the content and style of the new AP exam All test
questions answered and explained An extensive review covering all AP test topics
Hundreds of additional multiple-choice and free-response practice questions with
answer explanations This manual can be purchased alone, or with an optional CD-ROM
that includes two additional practice tests with answers and automatic scoring
Biology Raven 2005-03-01
Biology Neil A. Campbell 2010-05-30 This #1 best-selling text in introductory
biology combines the guiding principles of scientific accuracy, currency, and the
power of text-art integration for teaching and learning biology. Biology: Concepts
& Connections, Sixth Editioncontinues to be the most accurate, current, and
pedagogically effective non-majors text on the market. This extensive revision
builds upon the book’s best-selling success with exciting new and updated
features. Key concept modules, seamlessly combining text and illustrations, help
students keep the big picture in mind and pace their learning, while making it
easy for professors to assign selected sections within a chapter. Also within the
text, a variety of new chapter opening essays, Connection Modules, and new
Evolution Connection Modules help students recognize and appreciate the
connections between biology and the world they live in. BioFlix animations,
available on the companion website and as part of the instructor resources, offer
students unprecedented help in understanding important topics and help invigorate
lectures, assignments, or online courses. This text now includes access to
MasteringBiology®. All resources previously found on mybiology are now located
within the Study Area of MasteringBiology. KEY TOPICS:THE LIFE OF THE CELL, The
Chemical Basis of Life, The Molecules of Cells, A Tour of the Cell, The Working
Cell, How Cells Harvest Chemical Energy, Photosynthesis: Using Light to Make Food,
The Cellular Basis of Reproduction and Inheritance, Patterns of Inheritance,
Molecular Biology of the Gene, How Genes Are Controlled, DNA Technology and

Mixed Chandra Prasad 2006 A volume of short fictional works about the meaning and
significance of what it means to be multiracial in today's America includes tales
about Peter Ho Davies's confused minotaur, Ruth Ozeki's young biracial detectives,
and Wayde Compton's college junkie. Original.
Practicing Biology Neil A. Campbell 2007-12-01 This workbook offers a variety of
activities to suit different learning styles. Activities such as modeling and
mapping allow students to visualize and understand biological processes. New
activities focus on reading and developing graphs and basic skills.
Preparing for the Biology AP Exam Fred W. Holtzclaw 2009-11-03 Key Benefit: Fred
and Theresa Holtzclaw bring over 40 years of AP Biology teaching experience to
this student manual. Drawing on their rich experience as readers and faculty
consultants to the College Board and their participation on the AP Test
Development Committee, the Holtzclaws have designed their resource to help your
students prepare for the AP Exam. * Completely revised to match the new 8th
edition of Biology by Campbell and Reece. * New Must Know sections in each chapter
focus student attention on major concepts. * Study tips, information organization
ideas and misconception warnings are interwoven throughout. * New section
reviewing the 12 required AP labs. * Sample practice exams. * The secret to
success on the AP Biology exam is to understand what you must know–and these
experienced AP teachers will guide your students toward top scores! Market
Description: Intended for those interested in AP Biology.
Biology 2e Mary Ann Clark 2018-04
Campbell Biology Jane B. Reece 2012-02-27 Cutting edge information that connects
biology to students’ lives. Campbell Biology: Concepts & Connections, Seventh
Edition–Go Wild! Campbell Biology: Concepts & Connections , Seventh Edition–always
accurate, always current, and always the most pedagogically innovative non-majors
biology text. This bestselling text has undergone an extensive revision to make
biology even more approachable with increased use of analogies, real world
examples, and more conversational language. Using over 200 new MasteringBiology
activities that were written by the dynamic author team, your students arrive for
class prepared. The book and MasteringBiology together create the classroom
experience that you imagined in your wildest dreams.
Biology Sylvia S. Mader 1997-10
Biology Neil A. Campbell 2009-03-10 Each of the eight units reflect the progress
in scientific understanding of biological processes at many levels, from molecules
to ecosystems.
Biology for AP ® Courses Julianne Zedalis 2017-10-16 Biology for AP® courses
covers the scope and sequence requirements of a typical two-semester Advanced
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Genomics, How Populations Evolve, The Origin of Species, Tracing Evolutionary
History, The Origin and Evolution of Microbial Life: Prokaryotes and Protists,
Plants, Fungi, and the Colonization of Land, The Evolution of Invertebrate
Diversity,The Evolution of Vertebrate Diversity, Unifying Concepts of Animal
Structure and Function, Nutrition and Digestion, Gas Exchange, Circulation, The
Immune System, Control of Body Temperature and Water Balance, Hormones and the
Endocrine System, Reproduction and Embryonic Development, Nervous Systems, The
Senses, How Animals Move, Plant Structure, Reproduction, and Development, Plant
Nutrition and Transport, Control Systems in Plants, The Biosphere: An Introduction
to Earth's Diverse Environments, Behavioral Adaptations to the Environment,
Population Ecology, Communities and Ecosystems, Conservation and Restoration
Biology.For all readers interested in learning the basics of biology. 0321706943 /
9780321706942 Biology: Concepts & Connections with MasteringBiology™ Package
consists of: 0321489845 / 9780321489845 Biology: Concepts and Connections
0321681770 / 9780321681775 MasteringBiology™ with Pearson eText Student Access Kit
for Biology: Concepts and Connections (ME component)
Cliffsnotes AP Biology 2021 Exam Phillip E. Pack 2020-08-04 CliffsNotes AP Biology
2021 Exam gives you exactly what you need to score a 5 on the exam: concise
chapter reviews on every AP Biology subject, in-depth laboratory investigations,
and full-length model practice exams to prepare you for the May 2021 exam. Revised
to even better reflect the new AP Biology exam, this test-prep guide includes
updated content tailored to the May 2021 exam. Features of the guide focus on what
AP Biology test-takers need to score high on the exam: Reviews of all subject
areas In-depth coverage of the all-important laboratory investigations Two fulllength model practice AP Biology exams Every review chapter includes review
questions and answers to pinpoint problem areas.
Biology Neil A. Campbell 2005
Biology Eldra Solomon 2018-02-08 Solomon, Martin, Martin and Berg's BIOLOGY--often
described as the best majors' text for learning Biology--is also a complete
teaching program. The integrated, inquiry-based learning system guides students
through every chapter with key concepts at the beginning of each chapter and
learning objectives for each section. End-of-section Checkpoint questions
encourage students to review key points before moving on. A chapter summary
further reinforces learning objectives, followed by an opportunity for students to
test their understanding. The eleventh edition offers expanded integration of the
text's five guiding themes of Biology--the evolution of life, the transmission of
biological information, the flow of energy through living systems, interactions
among biological systems and the inter-relationship of structure and function.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Biology Kenneth A. Mason 2019
Campbell Essential Biology Eric Jeffrey Simon 2012-02 Campbell Essential Biology,
Fifth Edition, makes biology irresistibly interesting for non-majors biology
students. This best-selling book, known for its scientific accuracy and currency,
makes biology relevant and approachable with increased use of analogies, real
world examples, more conversational language, and intriguing questions. Campbell
Essential Biology make biology irresistibly interesting. NOTE: This is the
standalone book, if you want the book/access card package order the ISBNbelow;
0321763335 / 9780321763334 Campbell Essential Biology Plus MasteringBiology with
eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of: 0321772598 / 9780321772596
Campbell Essential Biology 0321791711 / 9780321791719 MasteringBiology with
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Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card -- for Campbell Essential Biology (with
Physiology chapters) "
Campbell Biology in Focus, Loose-Leaf Edition Lisa A. Urry 2019-01-04 NOTE: This
loose-leaf, three-hole punched version of the textbook gives you the flexibility
to take only what you need to class and add your own notes -- all at an affordable
price. For loose-leaf editions that include MyLab(tm) or Mastering(tm), several
versions may exist for each title and registrations are not transferable. You may
need a Course ID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use MyLab or
Mastering products. For introductory biology course for science majors Focus.
Practice. Engage. Built unit-by-unit, Campbell Biology in Focus achieves a balance
between breadth and depth of concepts to move students away from memorization.
Streamlined content enables students to prioritize essential biology content,
concepts, and scientific skills that are needed to develop conceptual
understanding and an ability to apply their knowledge in future courses. Every
unit takes an approach to streamlining the material to best fit the needs of
instructors and students, based on reviews of over 1,000 syllabi from across the
country, surveys, curriculum initiatives, reviews, discussions with hundreds of
biology professors, and the Vision and Change in Undergraduate Biology Education
report. Maintaining the Campbell hallmark standards of accuracy, clarity, and
pedagogical innovation, the 3rd Edition builds on this foundation to help students
make connections across chapters, interpret real data, and synthesize their
knowledge. The new edition integrates new, key scientific findings throughout and
offers more than 450 videos and animations in Mastering Biology and embedded in
the new Pearson eText to help students actively learn, retain tough course
concepts, and successfully engage with their studies and assessments. Also
available with Mastering Biology By combining trusted author content with digital
tools and a flexible platform, Mastering personalizes the learning experience and
improves results for each student. Integrate dynamic content and tools with
Mastering Biology and enable students to practice, build skills, and apply their
knowledge. Built for, and directly tied to the text, Mastering Biology enables an
extension of learning, allowing students a platform to practice, learn, and apply
outside of the classroom. Note: You are purchasing a standalone product; Mastering
Biology does not come packaged with this content. Students, if interested in
purchasing this title with Mastering Biology ask your instructor for the correct
package ISBN and Course ID. Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for
more information. If you would like to purchase both the loose-leaf version of the
text and Mastering Biology search for: 0134988361 / 9780134988368 Campbell Biology
in Focus, Loose-Leaf Plus Mastering Biology with Pearson eText -- Access Card
Package Package consists of: 013489572X / 9780134895727 Campbell Biology in Focus,
Loose-Leaf Edition 013487451X / 9780134874517 Mastering Biology with Pearson eText
-- ValuePack Access Card -- for Campbell Biology in Focus
Study Guide for Campbell Biology, Canadian Edition Jane B. Reece 2014-04-05
SAT Subject Test Biology E/M Kaplan Test Prep 2017-01-03 Essential strategies,
practice, and review to ace the SAT Subject Test Biology E/M Getting into a top
college has never been more difficult. Students need to distinguish themselves
from the crowd, and scoring well on an SAT Subject Test gives students a
competitive edge. Kaplan’s SAT Subject Test Biology E/M is the most up-to-date
guide on the market with complete coverage of both the content review and
strategies students need for success on Test Day. Kaplan’s SAT Subject Test
Biology E/M features: * A full-length diagnostic test * 2 full-length practice
tests * Focused chapter summaries, highlights, and quizzes * Detailed answer
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explanations * Proven score-raising strategies * End-of-chapter quizzes
Biology Mader 2017-11
Campbell Biology, Books a la Carte Edition Lisa A. Urry 2016-10-27 NOTE: This
edition features the same content as the traditional text in a convenient, threehole-punched, loose-leaf version. Books a la Carte also offer a great value--this
format costs significantly less than a new textbook. The Eleventh Edition of the
best-selling text Campbell BIOLOGY sets you on the path to success in biology
through its clear and engaging narrative, superior skills instruction, and
innovative use of art, photos, and fully integrated media resources to enhance
teaching and learning. To engage you in developing a deeper understanding of
biology, the Eleventh Edition challenges you to apply knowledge and skills to a
variety of NEW! hands-on activities and exercises in the text and online. NEW!
Problem-Solving Exercises challenge you to apply scientific skills and interpret
data in the context of solving a real-world problem. NEW! Visualizing Figures and
Visual Skills Questions provide practice interpreting and creating visual
representations in biology. NEW! Content updates throughout the text reflect
rapidly evolving research in the fields of genomics, gene editing technology
(CRISPR), microbiomes, the impacts of climate change across the biological
hierarchy, and more. Significant revisions have been made to Unit 8, Ecology,
including a deeper integration of evolutionary principles. NEW! A virtual layer to
the print text incorporates media references into the printed text to direct you
towards content in the Study Area and eText that will help you prepare for class
and succeed in exams--Videos, Animations, Get Ready for This Chapter, Figure
Walkthroughs, Vocabulary Self-Quizzes, Practice Tests, MP3 Tutors, and Interviews.
(Coming summer 2017). NEW! QR codes and URLs within the Chapter Review provide
easy access to Vocabulary Self-Quizzes and Practice Tests for each chapter that
can be used on smartphones, tablets, and computers.
Biology Neil A. Campbell 2006-04-30
Princeton Review AP European History Premium Prep, 2022 The Princeton Review
2021-09-14 PREMIUM PRACTICE FOR A PERFECT 5—WITH THE MOST PRACTICE ON THE MARKET!
Ace the 2022 AP European History Exam with this Premium version of The Princeton
Review's comprehensive study guide. Includes 6 full-length practice exams,
thorough content reviews, targeted test strategies, and access to online extras.
Techniques That Actually Work. • Tried-and-true strategies to help you avoid traps
and beat the test • Tips for pacing yourself and guessing logically • Essential
tactics to help you work smarter, not harder Everything You Need to Know to Help
Achieve a High Score. • Fully aligned with the latest College Board standards for
AP® European History • Detailed review of the source-based multiple-choice
questions and short-answer questions • Comprehensive guidance for the documentbased question and long essay prompts • Access to study plans, a handy list of key
terms and concepts, helpful pre-college information, and more via your online
Student Tools Premium Practice for AP Excellence. • 6 full-length practice tests
(4 in the book, 2 online) with complete answer explanations • End-of-chapter
questions for targeted content review • Helpful timelines of major events in
European history
Anatomy and Physiology J. Gordon Betts 2013-04-25
Biology Neil A. Campbell 2008 A comprehensive text for undergraduate-level biology
courses that covers cells, genetics, mechanisms and evolution, biological
diversity, plant and animal forms and functions, and ecology; and includes review
questions, activities, figures, chapter summaries, and a CD-ROM which provides
access to online materials.
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Campbell Biology in Focus Lisa A. Urry 2013-01-08 In 900 text pages, Campbell
Biology in Focus emphasizes the essential content and scientific skills needed for
success in the college introductory course for biology majors. Each unit
streamlines content to best fit the needs of instructors and students, based on
surveys, curriculum initiatives, reviews, discussions with hundreds of biology
professors, and careful analyses of course syllabi. Every chapter includes a
Scientific Skills Exercise that builds skills in graphing, interpreting data,
experimental design, and math—skills biology majors need in order to succeed in
their upper-level courses. This briefer book upholds the Campbell hallmark
standards of accuracy, clarity, and pedagogical innovation.
AP Biology Prep Plus 2020 & 2021 Kaplan Test Prep 2020-03-03 Kaplan's AP Biology
Prep Plus 2020 & 2021 is revised to align with the 2020 exam changes. This edition
features pre-chapter assessments to help you review efficiently, lots of practice
questions in the book and even more online, 3 full-length practice tests, complete
explanations for every question, and a concise review of the most-tested content
to quickly build your skills and confidence. With bite-sized, test-like practice
sets, expert strategies, and customizable study plans, our guide fits your
schedule whether you need targeted prep or comprehensive review. We’re so
confident that AP Biology Prep Plus offers the guidance you need that we guarantee
it: after studying with our online resources and book, you'll score higher on the
AP exam—or you'll get your money back. The College Board has announced that there
are May 2021 test dates available are May 3-7 and May 10-14, 2021. To access your
online resources, go to kaptest.com/moreonline and follow the directions. You'll
need your book handy to complete the process. Personalized Prep. Realistic
Practice. 3 full-length practice exams with comprehensive explanations and an
online test-scoring tool to convert your raw score into a 1–5 scaled score Preand post-quizzes in each chapter so you can monitor your progress and study
exactly what you need Customizable study plans tailored to your individual goals
and prep time Online quizzes for additional practice ·Focused content review of
the essential concepts to help you make the most of your study time Test-taking
strategies designed specifically for AP Biology Expert Guidance We know the
test—our AP experts make sure our practice questions and study materials are true
to the exam. We know students—every explanation is written to help you learn, and
our tips on the exam structure and question formats will help you avoid surprises
on Test Day. We invented test prep—Kaplan (kaptest.com) has been helping students
for 80 years, and 9 out of 10 Kaplan students get into one or more of their topchoice colleges.
My Sister's Keeper Jodi Picoult 2007-01-19 New York Times bestselling author Jodi
Picoult is widely acclaimed for her keen insights into the hearts and minds of
real people. Now she tells the emotionally riveting story of a family torn apart
by conflicting needs and a passionate love that triumphs over human weakness. Anna
is not sick, but she might as well be. By age thirteen, she has undergone
countless surgeries, transfusions, and shots so that her older sister, Kate, can
somehow fight the leukemia that has plagued her since childhood. The product of
preimplantation genetic diagnosis, Anna was conceived as a bone marrow match for
Kate -- a life and a role that she has never challenged...until now. Like most
teenagers, Anna is beginning to question who she truly is. But unlike most
teenagers, she has always been defined in terms of her sister -- and so Anna makes
a decision that for most would be unthinkable, a decision that will tear her
family apart and have perhaps fatal consequences for the sister she loves. My
Sister's Keeper examines what it means to be a good parent, a good sister, a good
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person. Is it morally correct to do whatever it takes to save a child's life, even
if that means infringing upon the rights of another? Is it worth trying to
discover who you really are, if that quest makes you like yourself less? Should
you follow your own heart, or let others lead you? Once again, in My Sister's
Keeper, Jodi Picoult tackles a controversial real-life subject with grace, wisdom,
and sensitivity.
Campbell Biology Lisa A. Urry 2020 "For the last three decades, Campbell Biology
has been the leading college text in the biological sciences. It has been
translated into 19 languages and has provided millions of students with a solid
foundation in college-level biology. This success is a testament not only to Neil
Campbell's original vision but also to the dedication of hundreds of reviewers
(listed on pages xxviii-xxxi), who, together with editors, artists, and
contributors, have shaped and inspired this work"-Study Guide for Campbell Biology Jane B. Reece 2011-04-26 Students can master key
concepts and earn a better grade with the thought-provoking exercises found in
this study guide. A wide range of questions and activities helps students test
their understanding of biology.
Campbell Biology, AP* Edition - With CD Pearson Education, Inc. 2011-01-05
Introduction to Neuroscience I
Biology Neil A. Campbell 2008-09
The State of Food Security and Nutrition in the World 2019 Food and Agriculture
Organization 2019-07-15 The State of Food Security and Nutrition in the World
gives updates on the prevalence of undernourishment globally and the absolute
number of undernourished, as well as the latest estimates for a number of global
nutrition targets. This latest edition looks at the role of economic slowdowns and
downturns in the rise of hunger and makes policy recommendations to safeguard food
security and nutrition worldwide.
Student Study Guide for Biology Neil A. Campbell 2008-04-01 Students can master
key concepts and earn a better grade with the thought-provoking exercises found in
this study guide. A wide range of questions and activities help students test
their understanding of biology. The Student Study Guide also includes references
to student media activities on the Campbell Biology CD-ROM and Website.
Concepts of Biology Samantha Fowler 2018-01-07 Concepts of Biology is designed for
the single-semester introduction to biology course for non-science majors, which
for many students is their only college-level science course. As such, this course
represents an important opportunity for students to develop the necessary
knowledge, tools, and skills to make informed decisions as they continue with
their lives. Rather than being mired down with facts and vocabulary, the typical
non-science major student needs information presented in a way that is easy to
read and understand. Even more importantly, the content should be meaningful.
Students do much better when they understand why biology is relevant to their
everyday lives. For these reasons, Concepts of Biology is grounded on an
evolutionary basis and includes exciting features that highlight careers in the
biological sciences and everyday applications of the concepts at hand.We also
strive to show the interconnectedness of topics within this extremely broad
discipline. In order to meet the needs of today's instructors and students, we
maintain the overall organization and coverage found in most syllabi for this
course. A strength of Concepts of Biology is that instructors can customize the
book, adapting it to the approach that works best in their classroom. Concepts of
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Biology also includes an innovative art program that incorporates critical
thinking and clicker questions to help students understand--and apply--key
concepts.
Biology Neil A. Campbell 2011 This is a user-friendly and practical guide for UK
practitioners and those managing UK firms on the day-to-day legal issues that
arise in the specialist field of partnerships and LLPs. The book is written by
three authors: a leading partnership and LLP barrister with many years of
litigation experience, a solicitor with specialist expertise in partnership and
LLP structures and agreements, and a respected academic in the field. It provides
clear and practical guidance on the main issues that arise time and again in UK
partnerships and LLPs. While there are many important differences between
traditional partnerships and LLPs, the practical issues that they face are often
similar, and the book therefore tackle both areas. The focus is mainly on those
areas that regularly cause difficulty in firms (be they traditional partnership or
LLP). Subjects covered include: the legal nature and characteristics of
partnerships and LLPs * factors influencing choice of legal entity * the essential
elements of partnership and members' agreements * management structures including
management boards and partnership councils * conduct of meetings * partnership/LLP
property and profits and losses * accounts, taxation, and audit * partner and
member retirements and expulsions * duties of partners and members * Equality Act
implications * suspension and garden leave * personal liability issues *
dissolution and winding-up * goodwill * disputes: mediation, arbitration, and
court proceedings * mergers, acquisitions, and conversions.
Campbell Biology Jane B. Reece 2011 Helping Students Make Connections Across
Biology Campbell BIOLOGY is the unsurpassed leader in introductory biology. The
text's hallmark values--accuracy, currency, and passion for teaching and learning-have made it the most successful college introductory biology book for eight
consecutive editions. Building on the Key Concepts chapter framework of previous
editions, Campbell BIOLOGY, Ninth Edition helps students keep sight of the "big
picture" by encouraging them to: Make connections across chapters in the text,
from molecules to ecosystems, with new Make Connections Questions Make connections
between classroom learning, research breakthroughs, and the real world with new
Impact Figures Make connections to the overarching theme of evolution in every
chapter with new Evolution sections Make connections at a higher cognitive level
through new Summary of Key Concepts Questions and Write About a Theme Questions
This is the standalone book if you want the Book with Mastering Biology order the
ISBN below: ISBN 0321558146 / 9780321558145 Campbell Biology with
MasteringBiology® Package consists of 0321558235 / 9780321558237 Campbell Biology
0321686500 / 9780321686503 MasteringBiology® with Pearson eText -- ValuePack
Access Card -- for Campbell Biology
Into the Jungle Sean B. Carroll 2009 "Invites students to step into the lives of
naturalists who followed their dreams, and often risked their lives, to explore
the unknown. Each of the nine stories in this brief reader chronicles the dramatic
adventures of an influential zoologist, geologist, paleontologist, or geneticist
on their path to some of the most important discoveries that have shaped our
understanding of how life has evolved. Cultivates an understanding of the physical
hardships the featured explorers endured and the obstacles they had to overcome in
challenging societal belief systems and initiating paradigm shifts in the
scientific community" - from publisher.
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